Recommandation by DFO

Proposal No. - FPPMP/ROAD/51129/2020
(National Highway —45)

The construction of the bypass and the widening of the existing
road will proxfide easy movement and tr_ansportation to the people living
around .the project thereby improviﬁg’ their standard of living. It will also |
improve inter—st'ate transportation. Therefore the diversion of 4.500

hectares of the proposed forest land is recommended;

Divisional forest officer:
' (T) Division Jabalpur



